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A special meeting of the Sixteenth Town Council of the Town of Bay Roberts took place in the
Town Hall, Monday, February 1, 2010, at 5:10 p.m.

Members Present Glenn Littlejohn, Mayor
Philip Wood, Deputy Mayor
Clarence G. Mercer, Councillor
Gerald Greenland, Councillor
Walter Yetman, Councillor
Melvin Walsh, Councillor
Bill Seymour, Councillor

Also Present Nigel Black, Chief Administrative Officer
Shirley Hawe, Town Clerk

Mayor Littlejohn advised that the special meeting was to make a decision regarding the position
of Fire Chief.  At the Bay Roberts Fire Department’s Annual General Meeting and Election of
Officers held Monday, January 25, the election for the position of fire chief twice resulted in a tie
vote between Clarence Russell and Doug Mercer.

Motion 2010 - 62 - Yetman/Seymour

Resolved that council will make a motion to end the tie vote.

In favour: Mayor Littlejohn
Deputy Mayor Wood
Councillors: Mercer, Greenland, Yetman, Walsh and Seymour

Opposed: 0
Abstaining: 0
Motion Carried.

Motion 2010 - 63 - Greenland/Mercer

Resolved that Clarence Russell be appointed to the position of Fire Chief for the Bay Roberts
Fire Department.

In favour: Mayor Littlejohn
Deputy Mayor Wood
Councillors: Mercer, Greenland, Walsh and Seymour

Opposed: Councillor Yetman
Abstaining: 0
Motion Carried.
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Motion 2010 - 64 - Seymour/

Resolved that the special meeting do now adjourn at 5:38 p.m.

In favour: Mayor Littlejohn
Deputy Mayor Wood
Councillors: Mercer, Greenland, Yetman, Walsh and Seymour

Opposed: 0
Abstaining: 0
Motion Carried.

________________________________________ __________________________________
Glenn Littlejohn Shirley Hawe
Mayor Town Clerk
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